
Reference: FS447763840

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Matthew Robinson

Address: 25 Holly Road Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1QH

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Although I am in favour of the development of this site, this proposal is completely unsuitable for the village
location. 

The suggestion that a 5 story building would be a positive addition to Hampton Hill is quite frankly ridiculous. Hampton Hill
is a village, and as such a development of this height and density is totally inappropriate. 

Any houses within the development should be in keeping with the Victorian and Edwardian houses which surround the
site in order to maintain the character of the locality. 

Loss of privacy for the many surrounding houses is also a huge issue which has has been totally dismissed by the
developers. 

The attitude of the developers overall has demonstrated that they are concerned only with generating as much profit as
possible from this development, rather than considering what is best for the location and taking residents’ thoughts and
opinions into consideration. 


